Teaching and Learning
6-20-24

All testing was completed successfully. We now await results, which if they follow suit to
last year, we should receive them in early August. This will give us time before school
starts to review and diagnose and prescribe for any issues, should any arise. Hopefully
it will be more of a review, refine and polish.

The elementary school is still reviewing reading programs to comply with Senate bill 9.
We will; be using CKLA. It is a pretty intense and rigorous platform, but it is reputedly
believed to be effective.

We have had an initial meeting with our reading intervention team. Amanda Cornell will
be our in-district person. Allison Gregory serves as the regional person. We look forward
to working with Ms. Cornell.

In relation to Senate Bill 9, there is proposed legislation for this legislative session to link
mathematics instruction to the reading bill. The focus for the math bill is grades four
through eight. We await to the guidance for the math portion.

PD calendars are set, All staff had the opportunity to choose two days for personal
professional development. The remainder of the days will be district directed.



